
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The City of Norwalk is holding a First-Time Homebuyer Community 

Workshop to assist and provide more information to interested potential 

first-time homebuyers about the program. 

ABOUT THE PROGRAM 
The City Council of the City of Norwalk (City) has 

approved a First Time Homebuyer Program (FTHB 

Program) for Downpayment and Closing Costs 

Assistance to help low-income households buy their 

first home. 
 

The City’s investment of HOME funds will be limited to 

downpayment and closing costs assistance through no 

interest loans. 

 
 

ABOUT THE COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 
 

WHAT: This workshop is open to all community members of the City of 
Norwalk. We will review the program and how to apply for 
assistance. Realtors, lenders, escrow agents, and representatives 
from the City will be in attendance to answer any questions you 

may have. 
 

 

WHEN: Saturday, October 9, 2021 from 9am to 12pm 

 

 

Space is limited. Call (562) 929-5951 for required reservation. 
 
 

 

 

For more information 

please contact: 

 Housing & Neighborhood Development 

(562) 929-5951   or   CDBG_@norwalkca.gov 

First-Time Homebuyer Program 

Community Workshop 


